
The General Brock 



The end of April saw us celebrate with our 

annual “Community Night”. This event 

allowed us to welcome all our families, both 

current and future, into our school to join 

with a series of fun activities and to spend 

time interacting with our staff. We continue 

to be committed to providing every 

opportunity we can to gather as a 

community and celebrate the unique things we have that make our school a place to be proud 

of. If you know of any families in our area with young children, please encourage them to reach 

out to us at 519-254-2571. We would love to welcome them into our school community! 



 

Finally, a couple of reminders. Our breakfast program begins at 8:10am, and our 

outside supervision begins at 8:20am. Children should not be in the playground 

before 8:20am. Thanks for helping us with this and keeping everyone safe.  

 

Another point of safety – please continue to utilize the church parking lot on Brock Street for 

pick-up and drop-off.  

 

On our school calendar, you will see we have plans for a “Hot Lunch Day” program. This 

program is through the Gordie Howe Bridge community programs and the United Way. You 

may have seen on Community Night that the United Way were already engaging with our 

students to find out what they might like in this program! We will send out more details as we 

get them. We are excited that our partners in the community are once again finding exciting 

ways to support our students! 

 

At Brock, we are committed to fostering a caring and supportive community where every 

individual thrives. Thank you for your continued support and involvement. 

 

Warm regards, 

https://www.pngall.com/pancake-png/download/46331
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


Important Dates 
May 1st – Badminton Tournament – Herman Elementary School 

May 2nd – Special Olympics Day of Champions – Sandwich Secondary School 

May 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd – Frozen Yogurt: $3 for 1 or 2 for $5 

May 7th, 14th, 21st – Pizza Day 



Mental Health and Well-Being 
We consider student mental health and well-being to be a crucial part of students’ success.  Our 

commitment is to provide a safe and supportive environment at General Brock.  For more information 

please visit the ‘Mental Health and Well-Being’ school board website to learn more. 

 

School Safety  

/en/family-and-community-support/mental-health-and-well-being.aspx


Brock’s Great Moments   
 

 

 

 

 

 


